
                                                       

                                                                                    
 

 

 

 

 

                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Phone 67 461894  

Fax   67 463266  

E- mail qdipreschool@bigpond.com  

quirindipreschool.nsw.edu.au  

 

Educational, Caring, Family Focused 

 

 

 

Term 1, Week 10 

2nd April  2018 

 

WE NEED YOUR HELP TO SUPPORT 
GARDEN AND MOWING  ROSTER 

Thank you, Blake Hird for mowing and 
watering the preschool garden over the long 

weekend.  
The garden is a vital part of our learning 

environment. The garden maintenance is an 
ongoing commitment to valuing the 

importance of young children learning, and 
education & care. 

Thank you to our volunteers 
for the 2017 Mowing Roster? 
Term 1, 2018 
Wk10: 7th / 8th April ς Shannon Reid 
Term 2, 2018 
Weekend 28th/29 th April 2018 ς Simon and Brooke Tourle 
WK1: 5th/6 th May - Bradley Evans 
WK2: 12th/13th May - Josh Shaw 
WK3: 19th/20th May ς Michael Allan 
WK4: 26th/27th May ς Min Hamilton 
WK5: 2nd/3 rd June ς Dav Goodwin 
WK6: 9th/10th June ς Shannon Reid 
WK7: 16th/17th June ς Andrew Gooch 
WK8: 23rd/24 th June ς Dean and Kylie Slade 
WK9: 30th June/1st July - Hannah and Hugh Hatfield 
WK10: 7th/8 th July ς Heath Forsstrom 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you for being an active part of our 

preschool community.  To all the families who 
have volunteered for our lawn mowing roster. 

Your time is honestly appreciated. 
 

 

 

 

 

News Note  

Seniors Week 
Dear Wednesday Families, 
The CWA have invited the 

preschool to celebrate 
{ŜƴƛƻǊΩǎ ²ŜŜƪ ŀǘ .Ŝƭƭ tŀǊƪ ƻƴ 

Wednesday 11th April.  
The bus will be leaving 

9.45am 
Morning Tea at Bell Park 
Games with Residents 

Explore the play ground 
Return to preschool  

12.45am 
Families are welcome to 

attend. 
Thank you for your support. 

 

 Dear Families  

Many , many  Thank s to all our families 

for your support for our  Easter 

Morning Tea and Raffle.  

The morning was a delight, sharing 

our learning environment with friends 

and families.  

The food was delicious and plentiful.  

Thank you to everyone for your 

generosity  for our fundraising event . 

 We would also like to say T hank you 

on behalf of our preschoolôs 

management committee and 

educational team ; we would sincerely 

like to share our appreciation to all 

families for your support for our visits 

to Eloura. Your children were 

exceptional , the smiles and 

interactions betwee n the children and 

the residents would bring a  tear to  

any oneôs eyes. We cannot thank you 

enough for your support for our 

preschoolôs involvement with our local 

community .  

Thank you.  

mailto:qdipreschool@bigpond.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 


